Ashley Hall <ahall@isd361.org>

Fwd: Website Message: You have a message from Eugene Steele

Beth Shermoen <bshermoen@isd361.org> Mon, May 12, 2025 at 10:33 AM
To: Jen Erickson <jerickson@isd361.org>, Kendra Bennett <kbennett@isd361.org>, Ashley Hall <ahall@isd361.org>

Gene will retire at the end of the year. Please see the email below and add him to the May board agenda meeting.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Thrillshare <no-reply@apptegy.com>

Date: Mon, May 12, 2025 at 10:31 AM

Subject: Website Message: You have a message from Eugene Steele
To: <bshermoen@isd361.org>

Sender: Eugene Steele
Sender IP Address: 68.235.95.68
To reply to this message, use reply email elsteele13@gmail.com

Beth | will be retiring from bus driving at the end of the school year. | will need a 30 day separation from the school before
| can decide on any future employment.
Thank you, Eugene Steele

This message was sent from the messaging service on your website via Thrillshare on 05/12/25 10:31 AM CDT

Beth Shermoen

ISD 361 Superintendent
1515 11th Street
International Falls, MN 56649
218-283-2571 ext. 1112
bshermoen@isd361.org

"Every child deserves a champion, an adult who will never give up on them, who understands the power of
connection, and insists that they become the best that they can possibly be." ~Rita Pierson

This email message is intended only for the use of the individual, individuals, or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged,
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an employee or agent responsible
for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please delete it inmediately. Thank you.



